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Kirkham & Wesham Business Group

Chairman: Elaine Silverwood

Hon. Secretary: Marjorie Barnes

Hon. Treasurer: 

Telephone: 01772 682755 Mob: 07974 622 434

Email: kwbg@btconnect.com

www.kirkham-online.co.uk

Postal Address: c/o The Community Centre Mill Street Kirkham PR4 2AN

MINUTES OF A MEETING OF THE KIRKHAM AND WESHAM BUSINESS GROUP HELD ON WEDNESDAY JANUARY 25TH 2012 6.30PM COUNCIL CHAMBER COUNCIL OFFICES MOOR STREET KIRKHAM
Present: Elaine Silverwood ( in the chair) Steve Lilley, David Cross, Barbara Nuttall, Janine Timms, Marjorie Barnes ( Hon Secretary)

1. Apologies for absence: Amanda Lee, Janice Cumpsty

2. Introduction of new members or guests: the Secretary reported on 5 new members as follow. Kari Anderson of Ill Capriccio Freckleton Street, Clare Chapman Practice Manager Ash Tree House  Doctors Surgery,Margaret Hogarth Thompsons Opticians, Sharples and Colville Dental Practice,Mr and Mrs Hodgson Preslec Poulton Street , Andrea Betts Greens Deli
3.  Chairman’s report: the chairman reported on the exciting news that Mark Menzies MP has taken up the Mary Portas proposals to assist the high street  which has now been debated in Parliament with the result that Kirkham could become part of the pilot scheme. Working with UCLAN, British Books Association, NABMA and other agencies Mary Portas is hoping to improve the high street for business and visitors alike. The Chairman also reported the disappointment that FBC had not felt it necessary to include small business representatives in the recent National Non Domestic rates meeting at FBC this year. The Secretary to write formally to FBC to complain. Freckleton Street closure has also affected business but the repairs are on schedule and will be completed within the week. The police have reported to the Chair an increase in shoplifting – mainly of alcohol from local stores. The Police have proposed a reintroduction of the ‘ring around’ system which has been used successfully in the past. This would involve a radio in each shop and the purchase of a radio licence. Noted the Chair to further.
4. Secretary’s report: reported on the collection of monies for the Christmas trees which is almost complete. The Christmas markets were successful and plans for the coming year continue
5. Minutes of the meeting held on November 24th 2011: approved

6. apoprnone reported
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